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Voting is a constitutional right that has been expanded upon repeatedly to allow for 

everyone to have the opportunity to vote. Mail in ballots are the very best way to 

afford every constituent the ability to vote. Protect the right to vote for everyone. Not 

everyone is able to get to polling locations. Oregonians have had decades of success 

with mail in ballots. Protect our voting system.  


